
Dietz, Sidney 
3/28/2013 5:45:41 PM 
taaru.chawla@cpuc.ca.gov (taaru.chawla@cpuc.ca.gov) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Bcc: 

Subject: The two DR ALs 
Taaru -

I've included, I hope, 4192-E., and the Dec op 
update ™ my desk is 973-5921, and my cell is 

yours, 

sid. 

not included, is 4184E. I'd love to hear the 
Redacted ("hanks! 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2013 04:01 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney Redacted 
Subject: RE: can you send me 

The December one was 4164E 

I Redacted | 
Principal Regulatory Analyst 
Demand Response 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Redacted 

From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2013 3:55 PM 

mailto:taaru.chawla@cpuc.ca.gov


To: Dietz, Sidney;[Redacted 11| Redacted 
Subject: Re: can you send me 

I spoke to Redac and she said she needed these. She also said the Dec letter is still on her 
desk, but gets pushed by other priorities. 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2013 03:37 PM 
To: Redacted 
Subject: can you send me 

The locational AL as well as the number for the refilled one from Dec? Thanks! 


